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October 28, 2020 
 
Westwood Planning Board 
Abigail McCabe, Town Planner 
50 Carby Street 
Westwood, MA 02090 
 
Re: Letter of Support for Comprehensive Plan 

Dear Planning Board Members, 
The Recreation Commission has reviewed the draft Open Space and Recreation Section and had 

the opportunity to review and provide comments.  The goals and implementing actions listed in 

the Recreation Section are consistent with the Recreation Committee’s goals.   Comprehensive 

Plan Steering Committee members Charlie Donahue and Steve Olanoff, and Town Planner Abby 

McCabe met with the Recreation Commission at a meeting on January 23, 2020 and the final 

draft reflects our comments.  The Recreation Commission’s implementing actions are listed in an 

informal priority order and providing an indoor multi-purpose recreation center to serve residents 

of all ages remains a top priority.  The actions listed in this Plan are consistent with the recently 

adopted Open Space and Recreation Plan.  The Commission looks forward to fulfilling its goals 

to continue provide the best quality recreation services to the community. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ann Delaney, 
Chair Recreation Commission 
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COUNCIL ON AGING 

 

November 9, 2020 

 

Dear Planning Board Chair Atkins and members of the Planning Board, 

The Westwood COA Board and I have had the opportunity to review the 

Comprehensive Plan with the Steering Committee and provide comments on needs 

of the seniors and on the draft.   

I have reviewed a draft with committee members Tom Viti, Steve Olanoff and with 

Town Planner Abby McCabe and have had a chance to provide comments in the 

Communities Facilities Section and input on the Resiliency Section.   

The Council on Aging has had input in the final draft which incorporates the needs 

and desires of the Council on Aging.   

We appreciate the Steering Committee’s work on this important long-range plan 

and look forward to working on implementing the action strategies to help best 

serve Westwood’s seniors and residents daily and in the years ahead. 

 

Warmly, 

Lina Arena-DeRosa 

Director of Council on Aging  
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PEDESTRIAN & BICYCLE SAFETY COMMITTEE 

 

October 22, 2020 

Letter of Support for Comprehensive Plan 

Dear Planning Board Members, 

The Pedestrian and Bicycle Safety Committee has reviewed the Town Centers and Transportation 

elements of the Comprehensive Plan and had the opportunity to review and provide comments.  

The goals and implementing actions listed in these sections support this group’s desire for more 

physical connections throughout the Town and safe and active streetscapes.   During the drafting, 

Comprehensive Plan Steering Committee members Kate Wynne and Steve Olanoff were also 

members of this Committee and actively participated throughout the process.   The Committee 

enthusiastically endorses the Plan’s high priority for a sidewalk on Gay Street.  The Committee 

also supports the Plan’s focus on walkability, accessibility improvements, universal design to 

provide more than the minimum access for residents of all abilities, alternative modes of 

transportation, and traffic calming measures.  The Commission looks forward to assisting the 

various town departments and committees in fulfilling the Plan’s goals to best serve the 

community.   

Sincerely, 

Michael Kraft  

Committee Chair 

Pedestrian & Bicycle Safety 
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